
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION TENDER AND ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

No: 05/POKJACIVILWORK/RSPTN/2022 

 

We hereby inform you that the announcement of tender that number: 

04/POKJACIVILWORK/RSPTN/2022 date May 10
th

, 2022 regarding The Establishment of 

University of Bengkulu’s Hospital Project we declare as CANCELLED and also the re-

tender process will immediately announced on May 30
th

, 2022. 

 

 
 

Bengkulu, May 30
th

,
 
2022 

 

The Bid Committee of University of Bengkulu 
 

 


